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RACE TO SPACE UPDATERACE TO SPACE UPDATE
Emma and Jasmine’s Class getting close to

being the next classes. 
A big well done to everyone for the

attendance improving
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Just a reminder
school is closed on
Monday 1  May due

to May Day Bank
Holiday.

st

SAT’s Week
12TH MAY12TH MAY

5TH MAY5TH MAY
May Day Bank Holiday

School Closed

20TH MAY20TH MAY

Bee Day
23RD MAY23RD MAY

Break Up for Half Term



Jaxon turned 8
Deon turns 9

Henry turns 10
Jay Jay turns 9 

Almir turns 8
 Alfie turns 11 
Codie turns 9

Lucas turns 10

Last term Caitlin’s class won the
attendance race. 

The class was treated to a
McDonalds lunch 

BIRTHDAYS THIS
MONTH
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We have had to change
the dates that the

children will be
attending Centre Parcs.
The new dates are 30th

June - 4th July. 
More information to

follow regarding Centre
Parcs

Not long now at all until some of the children
are jetting off to have a fabulous week in

Paris!!
Please make sure all paperwork has been
returned to the school office. We will be
asking for the suitacses to be sent into

school the Thursday before the children set
off. This is just to ensure all children have

everything and there is no rushing round on
the day of departure. Any questions please

contact Natalie in the School Office
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ATTENDANCE REWARDATTENDANCE REWARD

As the sun has started to come out
please ensure children are coming
into school with sun hats or caps. 

We have sent out suncream
permissions this week, please make

sure these have been sent back
signed. 

If your child requires a specific
suncream please make sure this is
sent in with your child everyday. 



SCHOOL UNIFORMSCHOOL UNIFORM
Just some information regarding ordering unifrom for September.

Please see the dates below for deadlines. 
We have also added a new hoodie to the uniform list. Please see below

what Jumpers, Fleeces or Cardigans we have. 
A link is available on the school website and size guides are available on

here too. 
Any questions please contact the school office.



THINGS WE GOT UP TO IN
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